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Hello –  

Thank you to everyone for electing me Chaplain for the 25-26 VFW Auxiliary year.  I am truly 

humbled and pledge to do my best. 

Since Chaplain is not a program, there will not be a report due each month.  However, I will ask 

that all Auxiliary Chaplains keep me abreast of any glad or sad tidings.  Our job is to make sure 

that our Auxiliary Brothers & Sisters, their families and our VFW Comrades know that we are here, 

supporting them when they need us.  We don’t only send out Sympathy, Get Well or Thinking of 

You cards.  We can also send out cards commemorating other things that life brings to us, say – 

Happy Retirement, Congratulations on the baby/grandchild, Happy New Home, celebrate the 

good things too. 

My contact info is listed above.  Please let me know as soon as you hear something so I can send 

it out to our email list.  If you are not on the list and want to be, please send me your contact info 

and I will be sure to add you. 

Here’s to a blessed year for all! 

 


